
Submitter: Lee ERickson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Semiconductors 

Measure: SB4 

I want to register my opposition to putting a Semiconductor plant on the French 

Prairie Rural Reserve.  I have several reasons.  The traffic on I-5 Boone Bridge is 

already a nightmare to travel.  The traffic in the City of Wilsonville is already very 

congested making it difficult to travel through town at peak hours and that 

discourages supporting the local economy.  I am also concerned about the water 

usage of a large plant like this.  I feel it might threaten those of us who rely on wells 

to get water to our homes. And last but not least, we need to protect our rural 

farmlands from this kind of development.  The beauty of living near open rural land is 

a big part of the aesthetics of our home.  I want that for my own enjoyment and also 

for what it brings to the property value of my home. 

Please protect the French Prairie Rural Reserve by taking this site off the table as a 

place for a semiconductor plant. 

Thank you. 

 


